
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Please come to our party 

It was good last year; it’s going to be great this year. But not unless YOU are there. (Bring a 

lawn chair, please, and a guest, if you wish.) 

Monday June 26.  3 to 5 p.m. Round robin tennis; after 5 p.m. food and live music. And it’s 

free! 

Here’s how you RSVP:  Go to www.courtreserve.com. Hit Events. Hit List. Find the social (you 

have to scroll a little; that’s how many activities this club has!) and hit Register. You’ll get an 

email confirmation. 

Haven’t signed up to Court Reserve yet? Consider this your motivation. It’s not hard and, 

frankly, it’s going to become absolutely necessary if you want to know what’s happening at 

the club. Or if you want to sign up for anything.  

We are going to help you get started: Go back about two weeks into your inbox or Spam file. 

Look for the email sent to you by Court Reserve. In it is an individualized link for you to 

access. Hit it and follow the links to register with them.  

Or… tell Sandy you are coming. sandrabowra@gmail.com 

 

Now, on to the rest of the club news: 

BTC members are winners. But you knew that right? Well, now Haliburton knows. They 

hosted our District in the Ontario Senior Games Association this year.  Judy Keith and Christy 

Eyre took home the GOLD in Ladies Doubles. Christy and her husband Gary Mizzi won the 

Mixed Doubles event. Then Gary ended the day winning silver in Men’s Doubles with a very 

happy partner he picked up courtside. They have qualified to represent Haliburton/Muskoka 

in Brantford later this season.  

***** 

Plus don’t forget our Saturday mornings Show Up and Play starting at 9 a.m. and running to 

noon.  

Our Men’s Mixer is scheduled for Thursday July 6 from 5:30 p.m. to 8 p.m.  Whether it goes 

ahead or not depends on the numbers. Email David Lee at David.foster.lee@gmail.com if you 

want to attend. 

The Women’s Mixer is Tuesday July 11 from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. Go to Court Reserve to sign up. 

Or if that fails, email sandrabowra@gmail.com. 

 

Finally: If you’ve been pounding that ball and your racquet needs re-stringing, local pro Davi 

Singh is your man. Ditto for new grips. Or even a new racquet. Contact him at 

davisinghgroup@gmail.com. 

 



 


